
From: Kudelka, Robert P <KudelkaRP@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org
Corley, Kimberly L.CorleyKL@scdot.org

Date: 7/29/2016 4:30:47 PM
Subject: SCDOT advisory & photos

Attachments: US 15 paving2 July 2016.jpg
US 15 paving1 July 2016.jpg

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) reports that all lanes of US 15 North 
between Clipper Road (S43-486) and Cockrill Road (S43-645) in Sumter County will remain closed until 
Saturday, July 30. The work was original scheduled to completed today, however extreme heat has caused 
delays in asphalt curing – the final step in the emergency crossline pipe repair.
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